
Tahoma Chapter NATS 
 

General Membership Meeting Minutes 
Saturday, September 29, 2018  

Pacific Lutheran University 
 
 

Attendees 
Leischen Moore (President), Ryan Bede (President-Elect), Colin Briskey (Vice President          
for Auditions), Darcie Fulkerson (Secretary), Janine Dodd (Board Member,         
Scholarships), Soon Cho (Board Member), Daniel Wolfert, Leora Schwitters and Holly           
Boaz 
 
Call to Order 
President Leischen Moore called the meeting to order at 11:50 am. 
 
Additions to Agenda (Leischen Moore) 
Ryan Bede moved to approve the Additions to the Agenda. Jan Nelson seconded the              
motion.  The Additions were accepted. 
 
Approval of April 21, 2018 General Meeting Minutes (Darcie Fulkerson) 
Daniel Wolfert moved to approve the April General Meeting Minutes. Janine Dodd            
seconded the motion.  The minutes were approved as submitted. 
 
Committee Reports 
● Student Auditions (Briskey) 

○ The biggest change will be the use of a studio accompanist for the             
college-age categories only. The entry fee for each singers will double to            
cover the cost of the accompanist. However, this should be less than            
each singer hiring his/her own accompanist. This plan will mimic the           
actual audition process. The accompanist will not be affiliated with          
students in our area. A rep list will be submitted to the accompanist. The              
Board will choose the accompanist. The accompanist’s name will not be           
released to the chapter members. 

○ An email about the Auditions will be coming out to members on October             
12 or 19. There will be another email to members in the early part of               
November. 

○ There will be no Winners Recital after the Auditions this year.  













 












